
BOOKER T. WASHINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

OUR GOAL

Our goal is to improve the “Health of the Hive” by 
building a world-class facility designed to educate 
Booker T. Washington High School students in the 
lifelong habits that promote physical, nutritional 
and  mental health.

By raising $2.875 MM we can build a facility that 
supports physical education and  International 
Baccalaureate-level courses such as Sports, Exercise 
& Health Sciences.

Our educators have very limited resources to 
appropriately teach students about the benefits of 
long-term health and wellness. 

With the new Hornet Fitness Center, educators and 
coaches will be able to provide both students and 
student-athletes with life-changing education and 
training programs using the new facility, equipment 
and curriculum.

ABOUT BOOKER T. WASHINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

•	 Founded in 1913 to educate African American 
students

•	 Awarded National Blue Ribbon School status in 2019

•	 Ranked nationally in Academic, Speech and Debate, 
and Physics team competitions

•	 Ranked as the #1 high school in Northeastern 
Oklahoma

•	 Offers the International Baccalaureate Diploma 
program and the International Baccalaureate Middle 
Years Program 

•	 Offers more AP classes than any other high school in 
Tulsa

•	 Boasts a proud tradition of academic, athletic, and 
artistic excellence

BUDGET BREAKDOWN:

WELLNESS 
INSTRUCTOR AND 

CURRICULUM: 
$375,000

EQUIPMENT:
$500,000

BUILDING:
$2 MILLION 


